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Further to the response to Request for Information CA-NLH-043 and Order No.
73/15 of the Manitoba Public Utilities Board:

The evidence before the Manitoba Public Utilities Board supporting Order No.
73/15 included future revenue requirement impacts upon Manitoba Hydro of major

capital projects.

How, in Hydro’s view, should the lack of evidence before the Board in this
proceeding concerning the future revenue requirement impacts associated with the
construction, maintenance and operation of the Muskrat Falls development and the
Labrador Island Link influence the Board’s consideration of Hydro’s proposed Off-

Island Purchases Deferral Account?

In Hydro’s view, there is no such lack of evidence. Please refer to Hydro’s response

to IC-NLH-122 and Hydro’s response CA-NLH-194.



